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Dear Parents/Guardians,  

  

1. National Day Award (NDA) 2024  

We wish to warmly congratulate our dedicated staff for receiving the following NDA 2024:  

 

 The Commendation Medal  
Mdm Foo Mei Chi Caryn, Year Head  

Mdm Lim Yi Ling Cyndi, Administration Manager  

The Long Service Medal   
Mdm Aslinda Bte Paujan  

Mdm Loh Lee Miang  

  

 2. Primary 1 Registration for 2025 

We are happy to provide you with an update on the successful completion of the Primary 1 Registration 

Exercise for the upcoming academic year 2025. The school had 240 vacancies for the Primary 1 cohort of 

2025 and all places were filled up. We look forward to welcoming our new students in 2025!  

  

3. PSLE Listening Comprehension and Written Examinations  

As our Primary 6 students will be taking their PSLE (Listening Comprehension) on 13 September, Primary 1 

to 5 students will not report to school on that day. Home-based learning (HBL) assignments will be assigned. 

More information will be made available on the school website at a later date. The Primary 6 students will 

also be taking their PSLE Written Examinations from 26 September to 2 October. Lessons for Primary 1 to 5 

students will carry on as usual. Your child/ward will be required to report to school on those days.   

  

4. Primary 6 Study Break  

There will be a 3-day study break for all Primary 6 students from 23 to 25 September. During the break, 

Primary 6 students are strongly encouraged to remain at home and do their revision. The school will remain 

open for students identified to receive support from teachers. Students who require assistance from their 

teachers may arrange for consultations with their teachers. The Student Care Centre in the school will 

operate only from 1.30 p.m. during the study break. Lessons will carry on as usual for Primary 1 to 5 

students.  

  

5. Tokens of Encouragement from PSG and Alumni for our Primary 6 Students  

To spur our Primary 6 students on in their last lap of their PSLE preparation, our KCS-PSG and Alumni have 

put together a gift pack to remind our students that everyone is rooting for them. We wish all our Primary 

6 students the best in their examinations! Keep calm, stay focused, and give it your all. We are confident 

that you will do great when you put in your finest effort.  
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6. Travel Declaration  

To ensure that the school remains a safe place for all our students, parents/guardians are required to make 

a travel declaration for your child/ward only if he/she intends to travel during the upcoming school holidays. 

Please submit the travel declaration via Parents Gateway (PG) as advised in our PG message dated 19 August 

2024. When making your travel plans, please refer to the ICA website for more information and updates. If 

there is a change of travel plans after declaration, please contact the General Office at 6255 2502 as soon 

as possible. If your child/ward is not travelling during the September holidays, no action is required.  

  

7. From the Principal’s Desk  

Once again, I would like to wish all teachers a HAPPY TEACHERS’ DAY! To our 

parents and students, we have come to the end of Term 3, and I hope that 

everyone will have a restful term break. Rest, relax, recharge and rejuvenate 

so that you return refreshed for a new and exciting term of learning. 

 

 

 

To our dearest Primary 6 students who are preparing for your PSLE 

Listening Comprehension and written papers, give your best in all 

that you do! We are rooting for you!   

  

Have a wonderful term break ahead with your loved ones!  

  

 

   

Yours sincerely,  

Mdm Cheryl Tan 

Principal  

 

  

  
#KhengChengSchool #SchoolCommunity #StayConnected  
 

  


